Minutes of Meeting of the City Council of the
City of Brookings, Oregon on
January 31, 1956

Meeting called to order by Mayor Brimm.
Councilmen present: Yelton and Campbell

Others: Charles Echols, Attorney Ackley and Joe Murphy

Minutes of January 24, 1956 were read and approved.

Contract from the Brookings Land and Townsite Co. was read. The contract
was discussed and given to Attorney Ackley to discuss further with the
BL&T Co.

Getting help in the Recorder's Office was discussed and Mr. Yelton said
it would be taken care of.

Mr. Campbell reported on the hospital program. The meeting with Mr. Barr
had been postponed until a later date. They felt that this was not the
time to press the hespital program.

A letter from the Highway Dept. was read, concerning the Harris Beach
property. |t contained a proposal to grant some property to widen the
highway and asked if the City of Brookings had any objection to this
proposal. If there were no objection, the above cited law would be made.
A map was attached.

A letter was read from the State Highway Dept. about allocated funds to
the City of Brookings. Mr. Ackley is to look into this matter.

A letter was read from the the Curry County Home and Improvement Committee
about the sources of water available to our community.

The $50,000 bond issue was discussed as to being put on the tax rolls.
No decision was reached.

Mr. Campbell reported that the repairs on the jail would be continued,
both inside and outside.

Recommendation No. 18 of the Planning Commission was read: #18 (Notifi-
cation of property owners in re: pond hazard).

The City Planning Commission recommends that the City Council advise the
Brookings Machine Shop and the Chetco Wranglers Association of the danger
caused by impounded waters in the old mill pond on or adjacent to their

properties, and request that they take immediate steps to correct the
situation. .

Motion by Mr. Yelton, seconded by Hr. Campbell, that it be accepted.
Motion carried.

Mr. Hanks was present and said that there was no right of way to the
cemetery. City Engineer is to see about the land and write a letter and
~ they would get in touch with Mr. Hanks. Motion made by Mr. Campbell,
“seconded by Mr. Yelton, that the Council adjourn until February 14th.

- Motion carried.
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